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Monday 22nd July 2024 

Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend.  

This week we will finish our formal learning and revise what we have covered in all the 
different curriculum areas. We will not be having a spelling or times table test on Friday 
but hopefully the children will continue practicing their times tables as it is really 
important they keep getting quicker and more confident when recalling them.  

We are going to have a really exciting last week and there will be lots of different 
activities for the children to enjoy. Today we are watching the Y5 and Y6 panto.  

Tomorrow it is our trip to Magna. We will explore the exhibits to deepen our scientific 
knowledge, take part in an interactive workshop and also spend time in the adventure 
playground and the water park. The children will not need to wear uniform for this trip. 
They are going to get very wet in the water park so will need to bring a full change of 
clothes, a towel and some crocs or sandals. They also need a packed lunch and a water 
bottle and if they would like to buy some souvenirs, they can bring £5.  

On Wednesday morning we will walk to the church for the Y6 Leavers’ service.  On 
Wednesday afternoon we will have a PE lesson so please remember to send the PE kit.  

There will be no homework this week.  

On Friday we will have a little party in class to celebrate the end of the school year and 
the children can bring a game. Please do not send phones, Ipads or any electronic games.  

If you have not yet signed the sheet that was sent home with your child’s report, please 
could you do it as soon as possible and return it to school.  

Also could you please send a carry bag to school as the children will be brining their 
exercise books home this week.  

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for all your amazing support 
this academic year. It has been a real pleasure to work with you and we had a great year 
with the children.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer.  

Lots of love,  

Mrs Cooper 


